
January 27, 2021 9:00 a.m. 

The Jones County Board of Supervisors met in special session to review the proposed 

FY2022 departmental budgets. Present Chairman Oswald, Supervisors Rohwedder, Schlarmann, 

Swisher, and Zirkelbach. 

 The Board met with the following department heads to review their proposed FY2022 budgets 

and re-estimated FY2021 budgets: 

• Derek Snead, Engineer 

• Kristofer Lyons, Attorney 

• Susan Yario, Veteran Affairs, and Veteran Affairs Commissioners Penny Schoon, Todd 

Dirks, and Dennis Gray 

• Lucia Herman, Community Services 

• Brad Mormann, Conservation, and Conservation Board member Dave Tabor 

• Whitney Hein, Auditor (for the budgets for Board of Supervisors, Auditor, Land Use, and 

General Services) 

 Discussion was held with the various department heads regarding salaries, changes in their 

current budget, the proposed budget for their department, and proposed expenditures that could be 

reduced or revenues increased. No action was taken on the budget proposals. 

 Moved by Swisher seconded by Schlarmann to adjourn at 2:20 p.m. All aye. Motion 

carried. 

 

Attest:  Whitney Hein, Auditor                  Joe Oswald , Chairman  

 


